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Training visit to reference laboratories for CSF in Germany

Chia-Yi Chang

Abstract

Classical swine fever (CSF) is one of the most deadly diseases found in swine.
CSF is caused by classical swine fever virus (CSFV), a highly contagious and fatal
disease and results in huge economic losses to pig farms worldwide. The Animal
Health Research Institute (AHRI) plans on establishing reference laboratories for the
OIE (World Organization for Animal Health) for the monitoring of several diseases,
including CSF. In light of this preparation, Dr. Deng Ming-Chung and Dr. Chang
Chia-Yi were dispatched to visit two reference laboratories specializing in CSF in
Germany, the EU-OIE reference laboratory at the University of Veterinary Medicine
in Hannover, and the national reference laboratory for CSF in the
Friedrich-Loeffler-Institut (FLI), from September 5-17, 2015. During our visit to the
EU and OIE reference laboratory for CSF, we practiced the diagnostic methods of cell
culture, virus isolation and serological tests. Additionally, we tested the reverse
transcription multiplex real-time PCR for the detection and genotyping of CSF
developed by the AHRI. By visiting and training in two reference laboratories, we
were able to gain more insight into the goals, as well as the day-to-day operations and
protocols of these reference laboratories. International cooperation between these two
reference laboratories and our institute is now under way and will invaluably
contribute to the establishment of an OIE reference laboratory, here in Taiwan.



